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pbscommissions - Support For Restaurant Tenting in Mendocino Village

From: Love Amy Skin <amy(@loveamyskin.com>

To: <pbscommissions@mendocinocounty.org>

Date: 10/4/2020 12:28 PM

Subject: Support For Restaurant Tenting in Mendocino Village

Dear Members of the Board and Planning & Building Services of Mendocino County.

[ am writing to express my extreme support for the restaurants in the village of Mendocino to be
able to erect tents for the winter months.

[ am a former business owner in the village and a lifelong resident of Mendocino county.

[ went to kindergarten in what is now the Mendocino Recreation Center, so I consider myself to be
someone who has a unique understanding of what it is like to live and do business here.

WE MUST HELP MENDOCINO RESTAURANTS SURVIVE. PERIOD.

I am going to be beyond disappointed if this action is not approved, and will absolutely question the
ethics and motives of everyone who does not support the last few businesses standing in our little
town.

May this decision put the Historical Review Board on the right side of history.

Sincerely,

Amy Wall Mendocino County
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